
Where do I park on South 14th Street? 

The Nashville Department of Transportation is repaving South 14th Street and adding a bikeway and 

traffic calming. Between Lenore and Davidson, the new bikeway features a protected bike lane on the 

east/uphill side of the street and a shared biking/driving lane and on street parking on the 

west/downhill side of the street. With these changes, there will be on street parking on the west side of 

S 14th Street only. 

The image below shows where the on-street parking will be located and where you should park 

following repaving. 

Learn more about the S 14th Street bikeway and traffic calming project. 

Report roadway issues such as bike lanes being blocked via hubNashville: hub.nashville.gov.  
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https://www.nashville.gov/departments/transportation/projects/bikeways/south-14th-street
hub.nashville.gov

